
Hickory Hills Residents Association
48 Wilson Avenue, Tillsonburg, ON N4G 5L6

(519) 688-0904 Office@HickoryHills.ca

Dear Mayor and Council Members

We are writing regarding Property Standards By-law 2023-049 Section 3.04(1). Our concern

relates to the lack of short forming of this section for the purpose of ticketing.

There is a benefit to all Tillsonburg residents that the Property Standards By-law is quickly and

efficiently enforced.

We are asking that you undertake the improvement of operational effectiveness by short

forming this section of the By-law and we welcome a meeting between the HHRA Board and
Council to discuss this matter.

Regards /

/John Valle - HHRA President

CC: Mayor Deb Gilvesy, Councillors: Pete Luciani, Bob Parsons, Chris Parker, Kelly Spencer, Chris
Rosehart and Dave Beres


